
ASSEMBLYMAN PAT BURKE: 
SUPPORTING WESTERN NEW YORK FAMILIES IN NEED

“It’s in these difficult times that our community can truly 
shine by coming together and lending a helping hand to 
our neighbors in need. 
I encourage all who 
are able to donate 
to my food drive and 
support our fellow 
Western New Yorkers.”

– Assemblyman
Pat Burke
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ASSEMBLYMAN PAT BURKE 
hosts food drive in partnership with FeedMore WNY

Dear Neighbor,

The COVID-19 pandemic has exacerbated food insecurity in 

our communities, as the need for food banks has increased 

while the rate of donations has actually decreased. We’ve 

made incredible progress together to slow the spread of 

the coronavirus and it’s critical that we also address the 

unprecedented challenges it has unleashed on our families.

If you can, please consider donating 

nonperishable food items to my food 

drive and help our neighbors in need. 

You can also find a complete list of 

FeedMore WNY food pantries on my 

website: www.nyassembly.gov/Burke.

Sincerely,

Nonperishable food items can be delivered
to the collection bin outside my district 

office, through March 31st:

1074 Union Road, West Seneca, NY 14224

MY OFFICE IS HERE TO HELP.  

Assemblyman Pat Burke
1074 Union Road | West Seneca, NY 14224
716-608-6099 | BurkeP@nyassembly.gov


